2004 DISTINGUISHED SERVICE TO CHILDREN AWARD
Terry Rohren - Omabha

Congratulations to Terry Rohren, the recipient of the 2004
Distinguished Service Award.

Terry’s persistence and dedication in bringing the T.E.A.C.H. Early
Childhood® project to Nebraska and support during the
implementation during the past three years has been instrumental
in the success of this valuable program.

Her leadership with the Early Childhood Interagency Coordinating
Council and the Natural Allies project will have a long lasting
impact on young children, as will the efforts toward defining the
statewide consistent core courses at the community colleges and
facilitating the beginnings of an articulation process.

Her assistance and support was also essential during the recent
restructuring process.

All of this illustrates her qualifications under both criteria.




